To: Faculty & Staff

From: Office of Human Resources

Date: July 8, 2024

Re: UPDATED - COVID Guidance

Dear Colleagues. Please be advised the CUNY has changed its policies reflective of the current guidance presented by the CDC.

Please visit the Campus's <u>Current Covid Guidance</u> site to review the policy updates including:

- What to do if you contract or reside with someone that has contracted COVID-19
- COVID exposure and testing information
- NYS Covid Leave Benefit Eligibility

For further questions, please contact:

COVID Guideline Questions: Andrea Yarde at <u>ayarde@ccny.cuny.edu</u> or P: 212-650-7226

NYS State COVID Leave Eligibility: Javier

Murcia at jmurcia@ccny.cuny.edu or P: 212-650-5194

COVID Time and Leave Entry: Time and Leave

at timeandleave@ccny.cuny.edu or P: 212-650-7226

This memorandum supersedes all previous COVID guidance.